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A GREAT OPPORTUNITY FOR UNM UNDERGRADUATES!

PLAYING WITH WATER

DAY AT UNM
Wednesday, November 30th
from 12 noon to 2 pm

Robert Stamm Commons Room, #144 
Centennial Engineering Center

This event exposes students to hands-on activities 
related to research conducted by UNM’s Center 
for Water and the Environment (CWE) located in 
the School of Engineering’s Department of Civil 
Engineering. The Center conducts cutting-edge 
research into technological and engineering-
based solutions to problems with water and the 
environment experienced by the State of New 
Mexico and the southwestern United States.

This event is led by Dr. Vanessa Valentin, Civil 
Engineering Department and CWE, Blade 
Montgomery Allen, CWE Outreach Coordinator, 
and CWE graduate students. See cwe.unm.edu

For more information, please visit:

stemuniversity.unm.edu


